
	



ENSURING RESPONSIBLE 
SOURCING & PRODUCT SAFETY

Port Authority creates quality, safe products in a socially 
responsible manner consistent with all federal laws 
and requirements including Consumer Product Safety 
Commission guidelines and the Consumer Product 
Safety Improvement Act.

The State of California requires the following statement.	
WARNING: This product contains a chemical known to 
the State of California to cause cancer, birth defects or 
other reproductive harm.

We set high standards for quality and safety in our 
materials and craftsmanship and have rigorous testing 
programs to ensure it. We are proud to be an accredited 
participating member of the Fair Labor Association and 
we are committed to sourcing our products in a socially 
responsible way.


